From: David Watkins

To: Rosenson, Valerie

Cc: Michelson, Bradley

Subject: Please circulate to the full Board of Representatives
Date: Friday, June 26, 2020 3:09:01 PM

Attachments: 0626 Video.mov

Representative McMullen recently requested the Board Office circulate to the Board of
Representatives an analysis which suggested that out of state license plates represent a small
fraction of Parking Violations.

Sadly that analysis misses the essential problem faced in my District. For us the issue is, at least in
part, out of State license plates taking advantage of our free and unrestricted parking zones to avoid
the fees we have recently imposed on beach permit parking. | attach herewith a video from lill
Luciano, Chairperson of the Shippan Point Association illustrating the abuses in Czescik Marina Park
Parking Lot which had no permit requirements. We have very recently implemented Beach Permit
Parking requirements in that Lot and all or most of the violators will now move to Shippan Avenue.

Respectfully

David Watkins
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